
Nursery Summary (30th to 3rd of April) 

I have been assessing the children throughout the week with various Literacy 

and Maths activities.  

 

Our focused activity this week has been about mini beasts. Some children 

completed ‘The Hungry Caterpillar’ sequence sheet after listening to the story. 

They have also coloured some lovely butterflies and caterpillars. Some children 

participated in a cutting and sticking activity, making a caterpillar and colouring 

it. 

 

We have also been listening to fun songs, such as ‘The Rainbow’ song and ‘It’s 

Warm up time’. 

 

Next week 

We will be doing lots of Easter activities. I will also be showing you in our Zoom 

lesson, how to make an Easter basket. 

 

Denise 

 

 

 

 
 


